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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MAYOR WILLIAM M. PEDUTO
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[bookmark: _GoBack]						October 7, 2020 

The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
City County Building, 5th Floor 
414 Grant Street Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

Dear President and Members of Council,

	Attached for your consideration, please find a Resolution authorizing, pursuant to pursuant to Ch. 210 ("Acceptance of Gifts to City") of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to accept a donation from Carnegie Mellon University in the amount of TWO-HUNDRED FIFTY THOUSAND DOLLARS ($250,000) for the design and construction of playground improvements at Four Mile Run Playground in Greenfield and Lewis Playground in Hazelwood.

Thank you in advance for your favorable consideration of this important legislation. 

						Sincerely,

						
						William Peduto
						Mayor of Pittsburgh 
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